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                                                           Service End-of-Life Announcement

       

End-of-Sale and End-of-Life Announcement for the Cisco Collaboration 

Enterprise License Agreement for Partner Support Service and Combined 

Services  
 

Cisco announces the end-of-sale of the Cisco® Collaboration Enterprise License Agreement for Partner Support 

Service and Combined Services. The last day to order the Collaboration Enterprise License Agreement for Partner 

Support Service and Combined Services is July 31, 2017.  

 

Partners and customers with active service contracts will continue to receive support until their contracts expire.  
 
For More Information 
For additional information, contact your regional Cisco representative. 

 

 


